
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
  
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing regarding updates for the Bronze Duke of 
Edinburgh scheme at Salesian. 
  
Firstly, the next afterschool training session has been postponed and there will be no 
afterschool training for the next two weeks.  
 
Therefore cohort 1's last training session will be on the 5th March and cohort 2's will 
be on the 12th March.  
  
For the first aid session will be on the 20th Feb for Cohort 1 and the 27th Feb for 
Cohort 2, this will be a 5pm finish. Children should change into PE kit afterschool, as 
they will need to lay on the floor and be put in the recovery position etc... 
It is a statutory requirement that participants must have attended first aid training 
before they go on expedition. If they cannot attend that week, they must attend the 
other cohort’s training. 
  
Leaders will be meeting with their groups to discuss how to submit and what counts as 
an assessor report (90% of the reason participants fail DofE). Please can you ask your 
child to keep their eyes open for an email from their leader about when their meeting 
will be.  
  
Thank you for all your continuing support.  
Kind regards, 
  

Mr. S Graham 

Duke of Edinburgh Manager 

Teacher of Drama 
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